
January 3, 1983 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their re-organization meeting on Monday, 

January 3, 1983 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

Jim Neth was not present.   

 The following officers were appointed for the year 1983: 

President (Chairman)    Jim Neth 

Vice President     Harry Hilbert 

Foreman (Roadmaster)   Glenn Snyder 

Secretary-Treasurer     Barbara J. Snyder 

Assistant Secretary     Glenn Snyder 

Engineer      Gettysburg Engineering  

Sewage Enforcement Officer    Dean Shultz 

Solicitor      Sam Teeter, of the law firm of  

      Teeter, Teeter, and Teeter 

Depository Banks     Adams County National    

      Community National  

Janitor       Harry Hilbert 

 

 It was decided to retain Wilbur Danner as laborer at the same pay rate as the 

supervisors.   

 It was also agreed to pay the janitor the same as last year which was $150.00 for 

one year.   

 Joan Huff was retained as Planning Commission Secretary at a salary of $170.00 

per year.  ($42.50 per quarter.)  This is the same rate as last year.   

 The Secretary’s salary was kept the same as the previous year which was $3700.00 

(Glenn Snyder refrained from discussing this issue.) 

 The board recommended to the auditors that the treasurer’s bond be increased to 

$125,000.00 

 Meetings adjourned at 7:30 p.m. by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Next meeting Wednesday January 12, 1983 at 7:00 p.m.  

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


